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Dear Parents/Carers,  

READING ROCKS! 

THE LINCOLNSHIRE READING PLEDGE AT BOURNE ABBEY 

As you know, we always want to provide our pupils with the highest standards of learning and 

teaching.  

 

We have recently invested in additional reading books and a beautiful array of engaging and captivating 

reading material to support our curriculum delivery and diversity. Every subject has a wide selection 

of high-quality texts which will be used to provide the children with more opportunities to rehearse 

their reading skills as well as deepen their knowledge and understanding in each subject area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are always keen to further enhance our reading provision and we are currently embarking on a 

project lead by L.E.A.D Equate Teaching School Hub titled the Lincolnshire Reading Pledge. Part of this 

project focuses on the enhancement of Reading for Pleasure with the ultimate aim of ensuring that 

every child, regardless of their background, needs or abilities, becomes a confident, fluent and 

enthusiastic reader.  

 

An important starting point is to gain the views and opinions of our pupils and their parents/carers. 

Shortly, the children will be completing a survey in school to share their viewpoint and included with 

this letter is a survey which we invite all parents and carers to complete. This will be used to help us 

plan future developments in school and monitor the impact of the project.  

 

Please complete the survey using the link provided or by scanning the QR code below by Wednesday 

16th November.  

 

 

 
LINK  
 
 

 

 

 

 

The English Team 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=samotKNvDUmL3OGgHVzPoWN1wZt_nC1JjUr7Op8yJExUQVJYNk41V09TM1NCU1BQQUlHM0dXWlhaSC4u

